
Dear Public Testimony Public Testimony, 
 
Living in the Northeast, I know how important the safety improvements to St John and Lexington 
have been to our community. I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382 so we can have 
continued improvements for pedestrians, bikers and drivers. 
 
Regards,  
Brynne Musser  
4440 Scarritt Ave 
Kcmo, MO 64123 
 


